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SURVEY – INFORMATION SHEET 

Dust safety awareness campaign 
In July 2020 the NSW Resources Regulator, in collaboration with the member organisations of the Mine 

Safety Advisory Council, launched an awareness campaign to tackle the risk from dust in the workplace. 

The campaign used a range of communication methods including a video and posters, as well as an 

online toolkit of easily accessible resources available on our website at:  

https://www.resourcesregulator.nsw.gov.au/safety-and-health/about-us/advisory-council/msac-dust-

toolkit. .  

Mine Safety Inspectors have also distributed educational resources targeting workers and supervisors, 

as part of scheduled assessment activities at mine sites. 

Have your say 

The NSW Resources Regulator is conducting a survey to help evaluate the success of the campaign 

among mine workers in NSW.  

The survey is anonymous and takes less than five minutes to complete.  

How to complete the survey 

You can complete the survey online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DustSafety  

You can complete a paper form. Ask your Mine Safety Inspector for a survey form. Return paper copy 

survey to:  

NSW Resources Regulator – Attention Monitoring and Evaluation Team  

PO Box 344 Hunter Region MC NSW 2310  

If you have any questions about the survey please call us on 1300 814 609 (select option ‘2’ and then ‘4’) 
or email us at: rrd.monitoring.evaluation@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
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